
I hope each of you had a 

restful holiday and the 

year 2018 will be a pros-

perous one.  As we return 

from holidays, reality 

sinks in quickly as se-

mester 1 comes to an end, 

and with it, final exams 

approach.  As a parent, 

everything you can do to 

help your son or daughter 

focus on the process of 

preparing for exams will 

help.  We are fortunate to 

have a trend of academic 

success in our school, 

largely due to the combi-

nation of teachers and 

students taking the time 

to prepare.  In our core 

classes, the final exams 

will be up to 30%  of the 

studentôs final assess-

ment.  Students who are 

looking to do their best 

should begin planning for 

their finals immediately. 

If you can direct your 

child to cut back on other 

activities, reduce the 

hours spent on their part 

time jobs, and get them to 

give the PS4 a break in 

exchange for some con-

centrated time on the 

books, there will be a 

positive reward.  Proper 

preparation for exams 

should include a number 

of hours spent over an 

extended period of time 

as opposed to cramming 

the night before.  The va-

lidity of final exams to 

assess knowledge may be 

debated, but I believe that 

the concept of focused 

work and preparation is a 

quality that is still valued 

by employers in all walks 

of life.  I expect each of 

our students will be chal-

lenged at some point in 

their life to show up to 

work and be ñtestedò; as 

with many things in life, 

if they learn the skills of 

preparation when they are 

young, they will be able 

to transfer them to a vari-

ety of situations.   You 

can check out our exam 

schedule on the DHS 

website.  One final re-

minder is to be con-

scious of inclement 

weather during the exam 

week.  We cannot give 

students permission to 

miss a diploma exam 

due to busses not run-

ning, so if it looks like 

we are in for severe 

weather, you make look 

at finding accommoda-

tions in town at a friends 

or relatives.  If a student 

misses a January diplo-

ma for any reason, they 

will most likely have to 

make it up by writing 

the exam in the April or 

June session!! 

 

Happy New Year!   

 

Garth Dagg 

Principal 

Principalôs Message 

PrincipalðGarth Dagg 

Vice PrincipalðCurtis Dick 

www.didsburyhigh.ca 

Superintendents' Message 2 

Leadership News 2 

Yearbook News 3 

Grad 2018 News 3 

Christmas Cafe 4 

Band News 5 

Guidance Council News 6 

Inside this issue:  

D
id

s
b

u
ry

 H
ig

h
 S

c
h

o
o

l
 

C
H
I
N
O
O
K
õ
S
 
E
D
G
E
 
S
C
H
O
O

L
 

D
I

V
I

S
I

O
N

 
N

O
 

7
3

 

January 

2018 

DIDSBURY HIGH SCHOOL 
1515 ñ15 AVENUE 

DIDSBURY,  AB  T0M 0W0 
P 403 -335 -3356 F  403 -335 -8036   



Our commitment to health 

and wellness  

 

In Chinookôs Edge, we know 

that ensuring a healthy envi-

ronment in our schools will 

positively impact the 

achievement of our students 

and staff alike. Nurturing a 

culture of emotional, intel-

lectual, physical, social and 

spiritual well-being in our 

schools helps students reach 

their full potential, and we 

also care very deeply about 

this priority for our staff. We 

have created a new Staff 

Health and Wellness Com-

mittee to support these initi-

atives across our division. 

Doing so will ensure we are 

all ready to learn and ready 

to teach in every classroom 

across our division. 

 

The new year provides a 

perfect opportunity to focus 

on the steps being taken in 

our schools to ensure the 

health and well-being of our 

students, staff and families. 

I thank everyone whose ef-

forts are supporting these 

priorities, and I wish every-

one in our Chinookôs Edge 

school communities a happy 

and healthy new year. 

 

Kurt Sacher 

Superintendent of Schools 

Leadership News 

Superintendentôs Message 
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Thank You to all DHS Students and Staff for participating in the  

2017 Leadership Food Hamper Drive!  

We successfully filled 9 food hampers for families in the Didsbury Area!  
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GRAD 2018 

Yearbook 

Semester 1 Final Exams 

5ƛǇƭƻƳŀ 9ȄŀƳǎ ōŜƎƛƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ммΦ  ¢ƘŜ ŜȄŀƳ 
ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ƛǎ ŀǧŀŎƘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀǾŀƛƭπ
ŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ŘƛŘǎōǳǊȅƘƛƎƘΦŎŀΣ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘκtŀǊŜƴǘǎκbŜǿǎΣ 

 ŎƭƛŎƪ ǘƘŜ 9ȄŀƳ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ƭƛƴƪΦ 

¢ƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛǎ  
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ноΦ   

2017/2018 DHS Yearbook 

Make sure that you purchase your  personalized 2018 Yearbook.   
All orders can be placed through the online  

school fees payment program. 

The minutes for the December 5th Graduation 
Planning meeting are available on the  

DHS website, didsburyhigh.ca,  
for anyone who missed it.  

 
The next Planning meeting is on Tuesday,  

January 9th at 7:00 pm at DHS  



Christmas Café December 22, 2017 
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